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"3,  PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION

MILL RIDGE ROAD & NIEMAN DRIVE
REHABILITATION

FAIR IS THE LAND - STRONG THE PEOPLE

Dear Property Owner,

The Township of McNab/Braeside has initiated the design process for the rehabilitation of sections of Mill
Ridge Road and Nieman Drive. The project will be separated into two parts with both scheduled for
construction in 2020.

Part A) Mill Ridge Road — From Russett Drive to approximately 2.4 km east.
Part B) Nieman Drive — From Russett Drive (CR-45) to approximately 1.6 km west.

An information session will be held for local residents and members of the public from 6:00pm to 7:30pm
on March 10, 2020 at the Murray Yantha Community Centre (2473 Russett Drive). During this
information session details of the project will be available for review and comment. This notice is being
posted in order to ensure local property owners are aware of the project and encourage attendance at
the public consultation meeting for anyone with comments/concerns.

Part B: Nieman Drive

Contact Information:

Representatives from the design consultant and the Township are available to discuss the project
and to answer questions. For further information about this project, please contact the
following:

Joshua Smith, P.Eng., Project Manager Ryan Frew, P.Eng., Director of Public Works
Ainley Graham & Associates Ltd. Township of McNab/Braeside
smith.j@ainleygroup.com rfrew@mcnabbraeside.com

613-822-1052 ext. 227 613-623-5756 ext. 227
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